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From: Zahn, Aaron F. - Managing Director/CEO <zahnaf@jea.com>

Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019 7:15 AM

To: Dykes, Melissa H. - President/COO; Wannemacher, Ryan F. - Chief Financial

Officer; Vinyard, Herschel T. - Chief Administrative Officer; Stewart, Kerri - VP &

Chief Customer Officer; Rhode, Lynne C. (City of Jacksonville); McCarthy, John

P. - VP & Chief Supply Chain Officer; McCollum, Jenny G. - Dir Procurement

Services

Subject: Fwd: ITN follow up

Team
See below. I will reach out to Brian, and or Stephanie, and coordinate the team this morning in preparation of
coming weeks.

Lynne / Jenny
Please make arrangements on our side relative to structure of negotiation team.

Herschel
Give me a shout to discuss.

Aaron F. Zahn
JEA
Managing Director & Chief Executive Officer
zahnaf@jea.com
(312) 286-1040

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Hughes, Brian - Mayor's Office" <HughesB@coj.net>
Date: November 25, 2019 at 7:08:38 AM EST
To: "Zahn, Aaron F. - Managing Director/CEO" <zahnaf@jea.com>
Cc: "Gabriel, Jason" <JGabriel@coj.net>
Subject: RE: ITN follow up

[External Email - Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown
senders or unexpected email.]

After you and I had the discussion last week, the mayor agreed to the concept and asked me to
explore folks for a possible city ITN team.

We identified 3 people whose mix of experience and expertise is relevant. Also, who we could
work with to balance their schedules for the next approximately 8 to 12 weeks.

Stephanie Burch, Deputy CAO - an attorney, administrator and former department head.
Randal Barnes, City Treasurer - a finance expert, deep understanding of city budget, and
previous to COJ 16 years experience with TVA
Robin Smith, City Engineer - professional engineer, experience in infrastructure and utilities.

Each of them met individually with OGC and has an initial clearance of conflicts. So they are
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available today and beyond to serve.

Brian

-----Original Message-----
From: Zahn, Aaron F. - Managing Director/CEO [mailto:zahnaf@jea.com]
Sent: Sunday, November 24, 2019 3:07 PM
To: Hughes, Brian - Mayor's Office
Subject: ITN follow up

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any
links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Brian
As a follow-up to our discussion last week, have you identified some City of Jacksonville
employees that could participate on the negotiating team for the JEA ITN? If so, what are next
steps?
Aaron

Aaron F. Zahn
JEA
Managing Director & Chief Executive Officer
Email: zahnaf@jea.com
Phone: (312) 286-1040

-----------------------------------------------------------------
Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Virtually all written communications to or from
State and Local Officials and employees are public records available to the public and media
upon request. Any email sent to or from JEA’s system may be considered a public record and
subject to disclosure under Florida’s Public Records Laws. Any information deemed confidential
and exempt from Florida’s Public Records Laws should be clearly marked. Under Florida law, e-
mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to
a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact JEA by phone
or in writing.


